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I have family, including small children, who live very close to the San Onofre nuclear power
plant, and I don't feel the current emergency planning zones are large enough.

I ask the NRC to adopt the proposed rule expanding emergency planning zones and to require
that emergency exercises include scenarios that are regionally appropriate. We in Southern
California are in danger of earthquakes and tsunamis and brush fires that could impact San
Onofre.

Thank you,

Mary Ellen Strote

Calabasas, CA 91302
US
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